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Date: 10th March 2022 

Dear Mums, 

 

We would love to invite you to our Reception Mother’s Day Liturgy, which will be held in the school 

hall on Friday 25th March. The liturgy will be full of singing, prayers and fun to celebrate you - our 

wonderful mummies! Following the liturgy, coffee, tea and cake will be served at the back of the hall.  

Each class will share their own liturgy. Mrs Dickinson’s class at 9.15am up until 10.15am and 

Mrs Whittle’s class at 2.15am up until 3.15pm.  

Please let us know if you would like to join us by filling in the slip below and returning it to the 

reception team by Thursday 17th March. Spaces will be limited to 2 per family.  

 

We look forward to gathering together with you all  

Reception Team 

 

REPLY SLIP 

Child’s name: ______________________________________  

Class: ____________________________________________  

We would like 1 ticket / 2 tickets (please circle the required number) for the Mother’s Day Liturgy 

on Friday 25th March.  
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